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Government of India
Indian Institute of Technology, Guwahati
Indian Institute of Technology Guwahati

Guwahati

Dated: 14/01/2020

To

Shri Akib
118, Lal Taki
Ahmednagar
Maharashtra
414001

Registration Number : IITGW/R/2019/00043

Dear Sir/Madam

I am to refer to your Request for Information under RTI Act 2005, received vide letter
dated 23/12/2019 and to say that 1. As per record available in SA office, there are three
cases conclusively established as suicide by the police.

2. No specific fund is allotted for suicide prevention.

3. Not Applicable..

In case, you want to go for an appeal in connection with the information provided, you
may appeal to the Appellate Authority indicated below within thirty days from the date
of receipt of this letter.

Dr. Suresh S.M.
FAA & Registrar
Address: Indian Institute of Technology GuwahatiGuwahati
Phone No.: 0361-2690761

Yours faithfully

( Dilip Boro)
CPIO & Joint Registrar

Phone No.: 0361-2582985
Email : pio@iitg.ac.in
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